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  Chairman 

Chairman’s Message 
 Dec.  18, 2007 

We are in the midst of the Christmas season.  Soon we will enter 
another new year.  In reflection, we acknowledge with grateful hearts 
God’s goodness to us, our families and our business in 2007.  Thankfully, 
we have had a good year. Our employee and customer satisfaction has 
increased, our Company has grown and our range of services has expanded. 

We are entering 2008 with much hope and expectancy not only for 
our families and our country but also for our Company.  Already we are 
putting things in place for process improvement and more effective 
performance management.  We are geared towards improving the quality of 
service to our employees and customers in 2008.  As you know, we have 
already reviewed all hourly rates with added financial incentives that are 
performance based.  We have also initiated a pension plan that takes effect 
from January 2008.  Although we have had a prosperous year in 2007, we 
look forward  to  even  more  progress  and  achievements  in  2008. 
 

As Chairman of the Company, I wish to salute our Directors, 
Members of the Executive, Management and Middle Management for 
their commitment, dedication and loyalty in 2007.  To the hard working 
field Staff and Officers, I acknowledge that our Company would not be 
the success that it is without you.  With all your support, I look forward 
to our Company’s stride in 2008. 

 

On  behalf  of  my  family,  I  wish  you  and  your  families  a  
Merry  Christmas  &  a  Prosperous  New  Year. 


